
Editor:   
SK John Raymond, PGK 
        Jray144@aol.com  

Meeting At Amvets Hall 
MASSAPEQUA, NY 11758 

156-795-2574 

COUNCIL MEETINGS 1ST AND 3RD THURSDAYS OF  EACH MONTH 

15th District 
April   2023 

Volume 24  Issue  9 

“Grand Knights Report” 
     

 

Dear Brothers, 
 
 On Thursday, March 16th we held our Saint Patrick and Saint Jo-
seph council social. It was a wonderful time and was very festive. 
There was laughter, great food and desserts and a good time was had 
by all. Special thanks to Rosemary and John Raymond, Eileen and Al 
Valente, my wife and our First Lady Vita and everyone who brought 
the delicious desserts. A special thanks to John Bedell who sang a 
beautiful rendition of “Danny Boy.” I want to thank everyone who 
attended and made this event special. 
 
On Sunday, March 19th we held our monthly mass. I would like to 
thank everyone who came out to pray and spend some spiritual time 
together. A special thanks to our Faith Director and Advocate PGK 
John Raymond for always setting up and coordinating this monthly 
council event and also bringing our council baldrics, which was a 
special touch during this Lenten season. 
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                                                                     COUNCIL OFFICERS 
Chaplain  Fr. Ignatius    
Grand Knight  SK Danny Schillinger   
Deputy Grand Knight SK Tom Pfeiffer      Trustee  1Year SK James Tierney PGK  
Chancellor  SK Mike Latva, PGK, PFN    Trustee  2 Year SK Tom Knechtel PGK,PFN 
Warden   SK AL Valente, PGK,      Trustee  3 Year SK,Charles Collora, PGK  
Recorder  Joseph Deo      District Deputy SK Kevin Hoffman, PGK,PFN  
Treasurer   SK Alex Herrera, PGK                
Financial  Secretary John Carroll                 
Advocate  SK John Raymond, PGK 
Lecturer  SK Don Piscitelli, PGK ,PFN 
Guards    Vito Romano,  SK Ray Mitchell  
   SK Jim Dolan, Nestor Gil  
                  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Vita and I would like to wish you and your family a blessed  
Easter!  
 
Sincerely,                                                                                                                   
Danny Schillinger                                                                                                            
Grand Knight, Maria Regina Council #12533                                                                                    
Mobile: 516-672-2432                                                                                                            
Email: Seabrez69@verizon.net                                                                                                                     
Keep up with our Council activities and information on our website: 
https://mariareginakofc.org/ 

mailto:Seabrez69@verizon.net
https://mariareginakofc.org/


 

                        
                     Deputy Grand Knight Report 

 
This season of repentance and mindful silent confession re-
minds us how great the love of God truly is as He gives us 
new eyes leading up to Holy Week.  With a collective hum-
ble heart, we utter a unison prayer of confession for the for-
giveness of sins as we wait to celebrate the glorious resur-
rection of our Lord Jesus Christ on Easter Sunday.   
 
Loretta and I wish you all a blessed Holy Week and Easter 
Sunday. 
 
Sincerely, 
Thomas Pfeiffer 
Deputy Grand Knight, Maria Regina Council #12533 
Mobile: 516-695-1742 
Email: bajatmp1025@gmail.com 
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On March 3rd,, Maria Regina Council 12533 spent the 
day at the Mary Brennan Inn soup kitchen in Hempstead. 
We had a great turnout to support multiple functions in 
this amazing facility. This event was special, as we direct-
ly provided help to those who need it the most. Thank you 
to everyone who participated and a special thank you to 

our Brother, The Hon. Mike LiPetri for coordinating and 
running this annual event!!  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1547615208800230/user/100026401832572/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUE9yilTyjcUfnRbhpQWa-SAgna7NYiU1VinPGBUCSFCedCF023oZAHnlqu-qN2jCqRCJ0QF8TN95AnSu2hHLOw57bRgIalrcr-asf1QD7LZSE_Vbdoc8uH8YXIAtVX8wN8OdRK1oP_CaYQ-1fOsopCeMPlFZpfpZSrzVemJZbCJ


 

 

 

            
 
   
 



            Sick and Distress   
 

  If you hear of a Brother or family member that is sick or should              
anyone hear of the death of a Brother Knight  please notify our Sick 
and Distressed  personnel. 
 
  GK Danny Schillinger  or   PGK John Raymond 
    516-672-2432     516-578-2726 
 
          

                          
 
 
 
 

                   
               MONTHLY MASS  
              POSPONED THIS MONTH 
         MARIA REGINA CHURCH 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



                      MARIA REGINA APPAREL 

  Maria Regina wearing apparel, prices vary de-
pending on size. Jackets, Shirts and Sweat shirts 
available. If you need a shirt immediately Al 
has some in inventory. 
      Contact PGK Al Valente @ 516-303-5449 

  



 

 Exec Board Mtg held in the Conference Room, Maria Regina 7:30PM. 
Council Mtgs Held at Amvet’s Hall starting at 8PM. 
NO MONTHLY MASS  THIS MONTH DUE TO THE CONFLICT 
WITH CHAPTER BALL.  
 
THE COUNCIL MEETING HAS BEEN MOVED FROM APRIL 6TH 
TO APRIL 13TH DUE TO HOLY THURSDAY OBSERVANCE.  
THE 2ND COUNCIL MEETING WILL BE APRIL 20TH. 
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